
THE NOVEMBER MEETING IN LOS ANGELES 

The six hundred sixteenth meeting of the American Mathematical 
Society was held on Saturday, November 14, 1964 at the University 
of Southern California in Los Angeles, California. There were 197 
registrants at this meeting. 

By invitation of the Committee to Select Hour Speakers for Far 
Western Sectional Meetings, an hour address was given by Professor 
Charles W. Curtis of the University of Oregon. The title of the talk 
by Professor Curtis was Abstract Groups of Lie Type. Professor 
Marshall Hall introduced the invited speaker. 

There were four sessions for contributed papers with Professors 
E. C. Burgess, W. B. Fulks, A. E. Labarre, Jr., Saunders MacLane, 
and M. F. Smiley presiding. 
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